
 

ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT 
PARENT PERMISSION FOR ATHLETIC PERIOD OFF-CAMPUS PASS 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
Due to the large number of athletic programs, and limited facilities, certain teams will be required to 
practice after the traditional school day ends. Students should check in with their assigned teacher prior 
to leaving campus after the 3rd/4th period.  
 
If you DO NOT want your students to leave campus, there are supervised facilities where students can 
go until the school day ends. 
 
Students may transport themselves to the offsite venue with parent permission, but are not permitted to 
transport fellow students. Students must be picked up and transported to the offsite venue by a parent 
or guardian or an approved OUSD driver. 
 
Please sign and date this form if you grant permission for your student to leave during the school day. A 
sticker will be placed on their ID card identifying them to the administration and security staff.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Ashley Higuera & Mr. Nate Harrison 
Canyon High School Athletic Directors 
 
  
 
Student Name _________________________________________ Grade (9, 10, 11, 12) ___________ 
 
Sport(s) ________________________________________________ Period (5th or 6th) ___________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name (print) _________________________________________________________ 
 
Parents/Guardian (signature) __________________________________________________________ 
 
Date _______________ Phone _____________________ Email ______________________________ 
 


